
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletters and Case of the Month are intended for internal communications to our 
Medical Examiner Program partners. Access to the Newsletter and Case of the Month is 
restricted due the nature of the content. If you are a legitimate, interested party and wish 
access, please e-mail  
 
Shana.Aivaliotis@state.or.us 
 
Your request will be evaluated for inclusion in a mailing list for future postings. 
 
 
Thank-you, 
 
Eugene Gray 
Forensic Administrator 
Office of the State Medical Examiner 


